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Florendine choir 
Our choir went down to St.Editha’s church in the village 
last Thursday afternoon to sing to members of the  local 
community. It was extremely well received and the 
children, as always, were a credit to the school.  
Friends disco 
Just a reminder that the Friends’ disco is tomorrow 
evening from 6-7:30 pm. Please remind your children that 
mobile phones are not permitted and that if they are 
bringing money to spend, try and use a named purse or 
wallet, as they often get mislaid. 

 

Dates for your diary 
Friends disco-24/05/23 
Break for half term-26/05/23 
Pupils return- 05/06/23 
Sports day-30/06/23 
Transition day-05/07/23 
Leavers assembly-21/07/23 
Break for summer-21/07/23 
We hope you have lovely half-
term break and we’re back on 
Monday the 5th of June. 

 

 

 
Our teachers are always looking 
out for outstanding behaviour, 
work, effort, and kindness. 
Congratulations this week go to- 
 
Ruby-in Mrs Boyce’s 
Jack in Miss Village’s 
Cece + Ronnie  in Mrs Turner’s  
All of Y2  in Mr Roberts 
Teddy in  Mrs W/H 
Sienna   in Mrs Maunand’s 
Charlie  in Mrs Jones’ 
Gracie-Mae in Mrs Wooding’s/Wilkes  
Antonio in Mrs Dale/Stevens’ 
Oliwier in Mr Hudson’s  
 
Your teachers or classmates have 
chosen you as Star of the week, 
you should be proud of yourself. 
            

Online safety 

 

Testing times 

Congratulations to all our Y6 
and Y2 pupils who have 
recently completed their end 
of Key Stage assessment tests. 
Thanks to the staff that work 
with them, they all managed 
to keep calm and try their 
best- you can’t ask for any 
more than that. 
Music provision 

 
 

 

Click on the image to find out more. 

Star learners 

 
Holiday club 
Our half-term holiday club, run by our 
after-school club staff, will be in 
operation again next week. Running from 
9am-3 pm each day, places are bookable 
through ParentPay. There are a range of 
activities including arts and crafts, cake - 
decorating, fancy dress and face paints. 
 

Keep those bottle tops coming in. 

Green Team grow their own. 
With a little help from Mrs Cooke members of 
our green team have produced fresh salad 
leaves, grown at school, for our kitchen. 
These have then been shared with the school 
as part of the salad trolley items for school 
lunches. Hopefully we can continue to 
develop this initiative and provide our kitchen 
with more home-grown items for their lunch. 

This week’s advice 
sheet gives you tips 
on how to protect 
your wellbeing along 
with a few timely 
reminders about how 
to behave when 
posting online. 

  
  

Thanks to Mrs 
Turner’s 
leadership our 
school has 
achieved a 
Bronze award for 

music provision. 

https://www.florendine.staffs.sch.uk/information/online-safety

